Eco-Club Committee
Minutes
13th January 2016

Present
Tommy 
Rebecca 
Jacob 
Finley 
Charlie 
Isla 
Oliver 
Jessica
Jessica 











The meeting started with welcoming the committee members.  
Miss Thompson welcomed everyone to the meeting and shared the results from the environmental review. 
Environmental Review
Findings from the review: 
Following the environmental review carried out by ourselves the      Eco-Helpers we have identified these main areas that need our attention.   
Global Perspective: 
We will be looking at how everyday tasks affect the environment and other people. We will aim to raise the profile of the environment within the school community. 
Transport: 
We will promote other methods for children to travel to school safely, rather than a car. 
Biodiversity: 
We will promote the growing of plants on school grounds and support the gardening club in maintaining the garden areas. 













Our ideas: 
We will promote the gardening club around school, to make every child aware we having planting beds in the school grounds. 

We are suggesting that children walk to school at least once a week. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 27th January 2016. We will continue to look at our campaigns. 
